
From: Cameron McCredie
To: Kelly Reid
Subject: Re: Request for a continuance
Date: Monday, January 13, 2020 8:50:26 PM

Kelly,

Thanks for the reply and for the update regarding the applications.

We wish for a continuance on HR20-02, historic review, and not for the one on 5th and JQ
Adams.

We’ll let you know how the presentation before the MNA goes for both projects.

Best regards,

Cameron
MNA chair

Cameron McCredie
Residential Realtor
Windermere Realty Trust 
www.CameronMcCredie.com

On Jan 13, 2020, at 4:47 PM, Kelly Reid <kreid@orcity.org> wrote:

Hi Cameron,

Just to clarify - you are requesting a continuance of the Historic Review Board agenda item
HR 20-02 at 920 7th Street?  The other project will not be on the January HRB agenda due to
an incomplete application.

Thanks,

Kelly Reid, AICP, Planner
Oregon City  Planning Division
698 Warner Parrott Road
Oregon City, OR 97045
(503) 496-1540
kreid@orcity.org
Website: www.orcity.org | Recorder Page
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-----Original Message-----
From: Cameron McCredie <cmccredie@windermere.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 4:44 PM
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To: Kelly Reid <kreid@orcity.org>
Cc: Wendy Marshall <wendypaddles@gmail.com>
Subject: Request for a continuance

Hi Kelly,

The MNA is asking for a continuance on two projects in the McLoughlin neighborhood, one
on 5th and JQ Adams and the one at 920 7th (and Monroe).
We will be discussing both proposals at our Special General Meeting set for February 6th.

Thank you!

Cameron McCredie
Realtor®
Windermere Realty Trust
Sent from my mobile phone
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